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Hiep Nguyen

From: ccammisa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Caryle Cammisa
<ccammisa@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 9:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| was alarmed to learn that Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan proposes a new, expensive and
unnecessary gas plant. The unsubstantiated justification given regarding winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely.
FPL’s projections will increase bills before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. The fact that FPL can
pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers offers a perverse incentive for
FPL to build more than what we actually need.

New commitments to fossil fuels, including natural gas, will take Florida in the wrong direction. Floridians want more
programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.
We want to invest in a renewable energy future and not be tied to forever profits for fossil fuels that are destroying our
planet.

| am requesting that the Commission reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that
save money, save energy, and help us me our needs when the weather is most unbearable.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Caryle Cammisa
3409 W Santiago St Tampa, FL 33629-7944 ccammisa@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: eaglesnestksa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Anderson
<eaglesnestksa@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:36 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lisa Anderson
13 Warbler Way Crestview, FL 32539-7305 eaglesnestksa@hotmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: coreybell8692@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Corinne Bell <coreybell8692
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Corinne Bell
400 Sandal Ln Apt 413 Panama City Beach, FL 32413-4634 coreybell8692 @gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jbhilt1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Hilt <jbhilt1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:30 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Jeff Hilt
4218 74th Ter E Sarasota, FL 34243-5123 jbhilt1@verizon.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: janielpayne@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janiel Payne
<janielpayne@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 8:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Janiel Payne
10544 Wilderness Ln Pensacola, FL 32534-9786 janielpayne@icloud.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: juliaprealty@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julia P
<juliaprealty@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Julia P

2422 Scott St Hollywood, FL 33020-2355
juliaprealty@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: derizbaez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Deriz Baez
<derizbaez@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:00 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms Deriz Baez
4445 NW 18th Ter Oakland Park, FL 33309-4558 derizbaez@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: amandab316@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amanda Killilea <amandab316
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 6:49 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Amanda Killilea

27 B 5th Ave Shalimar, FL 32579-1731
amandab316@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: sheresa.copeland@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sheresa Copeland
<sheresa.copeland@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Sheresa Copeland

7530 Bowers Dr Milton, FL 32570-5534
sheresa.copeland@truteam.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jjoh388476@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Johnson <jjoh388476
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 8:26 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. John Johnson
4861 Kensington Ln Crestview, FL 32539-6327 jjoh388476@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: hyndmanus@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Hyndman
<hyndmanus@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 9:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,
Ms. Nancy Hyndman
1111 W Government St Pensacola, FL 32502-5311 hyndmanus@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: rroma9@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Roz Roman <rroma9
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 10:38 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to urgent you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs.

It does not need to be this way.

We need to prioritize programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat from
June through October.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mx. Roz Roman
11350 SW 136th Ave Miami, FL 33186-4436 rroma9@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: susanebuck@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Ford
<susanebuck@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 4:54 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Susan Ford
813 E La Rua St Pensacola, FL 32501-4022 susanebuck@gmail.com

Sincerely,
Mrs. Susan Ford
813 E La Rua St Pensacola, FL 32501-4022 susanebuck@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: dsytnik6645@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Deborah Sytnik <dsytnik6645
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 8:47 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Deborah Sytnik

6645 Lee St Milton, FL 32570-4391
dsytnik6645@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: blwillever@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian Willever
<blwillever@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 7:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr Brian Willever
6520 Spring Meadow Dr Greenacres, FL 33413-3477 blwillever@comcast.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: Ir.evers@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Evers
<Ir.evers@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:15 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

You MUST find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable! Please! We cannot live with
more increases.

People will/have died! FPL’s projections are not probable and this will have them increase our bills more, even before
the heat of summer!

FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers.... this needs to stop!
Amend the law for current times. Make them accountable. As you well know the current rules just motivate FPL to build
unnecessary infrastructure They have already raised our bills higher than I've ever seen.

energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.
Sincerely needing your help,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Evers

4210 Karmich Pl Pensacola, FL 32503
Ir.evers@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: cats3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joyce PSURNY <cats3
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 9:42 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Joyce PSURNY
2145 Beaver Dam Ln Cantonment, FL 32533-5149 cats3@myfrontiermail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: jzink2010@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ruth Zink <jzink2010
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 6:14 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. I've lived in Florida since
the end of 1989 and think Florida citizens are more concerned with extreme summer heat and hurricanes rather than
long lasting extreme winter weather.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,
Ms Ruth Zink
7774 Navarre Pkwy Apt 1236 Navarre, FL 32566-5527 jzink2010@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Clairwood
<misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:42 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Lynn Clairwood
6014 Stockholm Ln Panama City, FL 32404-5363 misslynnxo@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Clairwood
<misslynnxo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:42 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Lynn Clairwood
6014 Stockholm Ln Panama City, FL 32404-5363 misslynnxo@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: Lhurst3014@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Hurst <Lhurst3014
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:26 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

I’'m am doing everything they told me to reduce my energy usage and my bill doubled this past month! | pay to much to
have my house at 80 degrees or hotter; stop corporate greed!!!!

Sincerely,
Laura Hurst

Sincerely,
Mrs. Laura Hurst
1939 Joshua Dr Cantonment, FL 32533-4526 Lhurst3014@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: linda@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Williams
<linda@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:32 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Linda Williams
131 Bosarvey Dr Ormond Beach, FL 32176-6622 linda@bluegreenalgae.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: n.a.duran@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicholas Duran
<n.a.duran@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:25 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Nicholas Duran

9860 SW 14th St Miami, FL 33174-2919
n.a.duran@protonmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: mhc916731@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marisa Cooper <mhc916731
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:44 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Marisa Cooper
415 Corvet St Apt 3 Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547-4624 mhc916731@cox.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: marianaaraujo12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mariana Araujo
<marianaaraujo12@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:16 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Mariana Araujo
130 NW 9th Ter Gainesville, FL 32601-1109 marianaaraujol2@icloud.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: melissasturgus69@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Melissa Sturgis
<melissasturgus69@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:26 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms Melissa Sturgis

1520 NW 61st St Miami, FL 33142-8167
melissasturgus69 @gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: romi9511@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Rominger <romi9511
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 8:18 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Heather Rominger

11 Kelly Way Valparaiso, FL 32580-1702
romi9511@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: xke999@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Vaupel <xke999
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 7:43 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Mike Vaupel
8410 NW 18th St Pembroke Pines, FL 33024-3407 xke999@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: michaelcollins726@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Collins
<michaelcollins726@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

You are letting them get away with this for political gain and money. This is disgusting. They just increased the base
charge by 200%! Where are your ethics?!?!!

Sincerely,
Mr. Michael Collins
3310 NW 25th Ave Gainesville, FL 32605-2759 michaelcollins726@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: earthgreek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eugenia Economos
<earthgreek@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:42 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms Eugenia Economos
808 W Princeton St Orlando, FL 32804-5216 earthgreek@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: perez.nicole@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nikki Perez
<perez.nicole@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:30 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Nikki Perez
401 69th St Unit L-112 Miami Beach, FL 33141-3196 perez.nicole@outlook.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: Debbieking1979@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Debbie King <Debbieking1979
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear commissioner Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Debbie King
1988 Fiesta Ridge Ct Tampa, FL 33604-7700 Debbieking1979@gmail.com
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